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The Community and Public Sector Union and the Victorian Government have reached agreement on the terms for a new enterprise agreement covering Victorian Public Service (VPS) employees.
You may have or will soon be contacted directly in writing by GoVote Pty Ltd. GoVote Pty Ltd has been contracted to conduct a secure and independent ballot of employees who are covered by the proposed Agreement, to see whether they approve the changes to their terms and conditions of employment. The communication from GoVote Pty Ltd will contain important instructions and a personalised PIN and a password to allow employees to log on and cast their vote. If you lose your voting credentials or have not received them by the time the voting period starts on 1 July 2024, please contact GoVote Pty Ltd immediately at support@govote.com.au or via phone at 1800 919 553.
Privacy & Information Security
To be successfully chosen as the ballot provider, GoVote Pty. Ltd is compliant with ISO27001 Cyber Security Standard and has had to comply with the Information Privacy Principles as required by the Privacy Act 1988. Any personal employment information provided to GoVote Pty Ltd in order to conduct the ballot will be destroyed shortly after the ballot ends.
Next steps
Voting opens at 12:01am (AEST) on Monday, 1 July 2024 and will close at 11:59pm (AEST) on Friday, 5 July 2024. Employees will only be able to vote within this period. Employees may vote on the proposed agreement either electronically via GoVote’s provided secure voting website or through SMS or telephone via its telephone voting service.
If approved, the agreement will then be submitted to the Fair Work Commission for formal approval. 
If you have any questions about the VPS Agreement, please email vpsagreement2024@dtf.vic.gov.au. 
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